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To: CPFI Board of Directors,

For the 2020-2021 publication cycle, you should have already received the spring issue with the
theme, Go and Make Disciples of All Nations. The 2020 fall issue will focus on unique
volunteer activities that our members were involved with the COVID-19 response. An eblast
was sent to members and we have received a few stories, but more are needed. Please send in a
story or ask someone who you know was involved in efforts to help with the COVID-19
pandemic to submit their story. We don’t yet have a title for the fall issue, so any suggestions are
welcome.

| would like to personally thank Jennifer Sands for her exceptional editing skills and creative
cover designs. C & P is now a much improved publication due to her efforts.

Thank you to all who have submitted articles to allow the journal to continue to bless the
membership. Please encourage those whom you know with great pharmacy with faith stories to
share them with us to bless the membership. | feel honored to be able to serve the membership
in this capacity.

Sincerely,
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Mary J. Ferrill, Pharm.D., FASHP

Editor, Christianity & Pharmacy
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